
Well, there are lambs in the fields and wild garlic in the 
woods so it must be Spring! Welcome to The Wainwright, 
in this wonderful season, from Laura, Johan and the whole 
team. We hope you enjoy your visit, and here's what's 
been going on since the Winter Wainwrites!

Ins And Outs!

Since the Winter Wainwrites we’ve said goodbye to our 
lovely barmaid RJ. She was a popular member of the bar 
team, with colleagues and visitors alike, and leaves with all 
our thanks and good wishes for the future.

Happy Birthday To Us!

At the end of April The Wainwright will have been open 
for nine years! We’d like to thank all our visitors over 
those years for making the old place what it has become, 
and we look forward to many more years to come.

Do You Want To Be a Telly Star?

We are looking to freshen up the videos we put on our 
tellies and we’re hoping you might be able to help. If you 
do any sporting/recreational activities in the Lake district
and think you’d like to see them on our TVs, we’d love to 
see what you’ve got. If you send a copy to 
info@thewainwright.pub (or drop it off in the pub) and 
we’ll let you know if we feature your productions. 

A couple of recommendations may help you prepare a vid 
that’s perfect for us. It shouldn’t be longer than twenty 
minutes or so; we don’t have sound on so talking head 

sections should be kept to a minimum; If you’re out in the 
countryside putting in labels showing where you are helps 
customers get more out of the vids.

If you want to see how it’s done take a look at the work of
good friend of the pub, Gary Fisher, either on our screens
or on his excellent Youtube channel 
(https://www.youtube.com/@gazfisher1000).

Myles Goes The Extra Mile!

Regulars to the pub in the last month or so may have 
noticed that owners Laura & Johan were missing. They and
their family took a well deserved extended break in 
Johan’s native South Africa. It was Johan’s first proper 
holiday in fifteen years or so, and, while they were away 
they were happy to leave The Wainwright in the more than
capable hands of regular bar/kitchen stalwart Myles.

Laura & Johan are taking this opportunity to thank Myles, 
and the team, publicly for making their dream holiday 
possible and running the pub so well in their absence.

Spring Clean!

Finally, the annual inspection of our food hygiene 
procedures happened in February. The Food Standards 
Agency visited during a very busy lunchtime, so it was all 
hands to the pumps. We’re very proud to tell you that out 
five star rating has been maintained and so you can relax 
and carry on enjoying the foody gorgeousness lovingly 
prepared by our kitchen team.

Until the Summer Wainwrites, please enjoy your visit, 
your beer, your food and everything else the Lake District
has to offer.
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